
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim congratulates Christians marking Easter holidays

Head of the Reform and Reconstruction Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, congratulated the

Christians marking Easter holiday.

His eminence extended his sincere congratulations to the Christian component, praying Almighty

Allah for graceful and blessed days for all Iraq and components, and reiterated cherish and

adherence to Christians as an inseparable part of the beautiful Iraqi bouquet and the diversity

of Iraqi fraternitizing homeland.


